

STATE OF TEXAS OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Greetings:

As Governor of Texas, I am pleased to extend greetings to everyone gathered to celebrate Houston Gamblers Day.

They may only have played two seasons, but the Houston Gamblers live on in the memories and hearts of many fans across Texas and beyond. From introducing a groundbreaking offense to professional football, to launching the careers of legendary pros, the Gamblers left their mark on football.

As players, coaches, staff and fans gather to remember and celebrate the legacy of the Houston Gamblers, I know you will all enjoy reminiscing over memorable plays and catching up on the changes the past 25 years have made in all your lives.

First Lady Anita Perry joins me in wishing you all a wonderful celebration.

Sincerely,

Governor